
 
From: Cox, Steve  
Sent: 12 April 2018 17:54 
To: Licensing (Ext E Mail Address) 
Subject: Application. Wk/217027705 
 
To whom it may concern. 
 
We feel as ward councillors Steve cox, Cllr Jane cox, Cllr Richard Alan Jones. That we must object to 
the license application, WK/217027705. 
 
The reasons we feel we need to object to this application. 
We feel that under the licensing objectives.  
* prevention of crime and disorder  
* prevention of public nuisance  
* protecting the public and local residents from crime, anti-social behaviour and noise nuisance 
caused by irresponsible licensed premises. 
 
Our reasons for having this opinion is that we feel that the application to sell alcohol in the barn at 
the rear of the property is to close to residents. 
The fixed marquee, although the applicant is not wanting to sell alcohol from and would be solely for 
the consumption of alcohol, entertainment. We feel it much to close to residents of the village. Our 
feeling is that events in the marquee would become loud and disrupt the life’s of local residents. 
 
Kind regards Steve, Jane and Alan. 
 


